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Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 10:59 AM

To: 'Warren Hohn'

Subject: FW: Redacted Action Memo for the Aniwa Arsenic Site
Attachments: 916313.pdf

Hi Warren,

The Action Memo has been approved and the available redacted version of the memo is attached. Kathy Halbur said
that you can feel free to talk about this EPA Removals action at your presentation in March,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tauren Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

From: Knowles, Jonathan [mailto:Knowles.Jonathan@epa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 9:18 AM

To: Arcaute, Francisco; Glover, John; Harrison, Thomas; Johnson, Mark; lindy nelson@ios. don gov; Maritote, John; Foss,
Darsi J - DNR; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Evans, Elizabeth - DHS; Bodden, Jaime

Cc: Halbur, Kathy; Quesada, Todd

Subject: Redacted Action Memo for the Aniwa Arsenic Site

Good Morning,

Attached is the redacted version of the Action Memo for the Aniwa Arsenic site. This document is also available
in SEMS under document ID # 916313.

Thank you,

Jonathan Knowles

ASRC Primus Contractor
Superfund Records Center
EPA Region 5 SRC-7J
Phone: 312-886-4069
Fax: 312-408-2217




